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Hs. Linda Baurean
Robinson, Robinson, peterson, Berk IN RESPONSE REfrR

Rudolph, Cross and Garde 10 F01A-90-A-39
103 East College Avenue (F01A-90-356)-

Appleton, WI 54911a
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Dear Ms. Bauman:

This is in response to your letter dated September 25, 1990, in which you
eppealed try response dated September 7,1990, in your letter you requested

'that the NRC make an additional search for records subject to your request on
a radioactive leak at the Point Beach nuclear power plant,

in response to your appeal, we requested that appropriate NRC staff conduct an
,

additional search for documents subject to your request. The staff has
cortpleted its scarch and has informed us that no additional documents subject
to your request were identified.

,

As stated in the inspection report regarding this issue, the resident staff
provided augmented overview during the event. They reviewed licensee
documents pertaining to the repair activities, including a review of the
videotape inade to observe the repaired area. They concurred with the
licensee's repair action and no presentation by the utility was necessary.
The docuraents reviewed by the resident staff are licensee property and are
retained by Wisconsin Electric. The Resident inspect'rs did not request the
licensee to reproduce these documents since this was r.ot necessary to complete
their inspection of this issue.

NRC Inspection Reports are routinely made available for public inspection and
copying in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR) and the Local Public Document
Room for each nuclear power plant, for your information, we are providing on
the enclosed appendix the PDR Accession number for the complete copy of
Inspection Report 50-266/90014(DRP); 50-301/90014(DRP). Only the portions of
the resort that are subject to your request were identified and proviced in our
Septemaer 7,1940 letter.

The licensee filed a Licensee Event Report (LER) regarding the leak incident.
The report, LLR-90-08, which.is dated August 20, 1990, is outside the scope of !

your request since.it is dated two weeks after NRC's receipt of your letter.
However, for your information we are also providing the PDR Accession number
for the LER on the enclosed appendix.
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Ms. Linda Bautnan 2
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limit f r identified leakage forengblon m$nue(9pm),ratherthan25gpmast eact Uri 1 is p
stated in your request.

Sincerely,
|

/$1mb // hcN~3df
, Donnie H. Grimsley, Director
| Division of Freedom of Information

and Public6tions Services
Office of Administration

| Enclosurer As stated
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Re FOIA-90-A-39

APPENDIX
DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE IN Ti!E PDR

HUMBER DATE DESCRIPTION

1. 8/10/90 Inupection Report 50-266/90014(DRP): 50-
301/90014(DRP). PDR Accession No. 9008210192

2. 8/20/90 Licensee Event Report (LER) 90-08. PDR
Accession No. 9008240227.
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